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Comments: This comment is to oppose the heinous proposal of a roller coaster at Sandia Peak. This project
would be outright disrespectful of the Pueblo land. It also appears that there will be a complete avoidance of
environmental assessment, which is just beyond unacceptable. Perhaps instead of building an expensive
amusement on stolen land, funds could be divested to parks and activity centers where Pueblo people live.



